
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Thank you to everyone who 
took the time to have their 
say on Council’s  
2024/2025 Proposed  
Budget. This document 
outlines how we support 
key services our residents 
rely on and major capital works projects 
we will undertake during the next 12 
months. 
All feedback received will help formulate 
the final version of the 2024/2025 Budget, 
which is to be presented to the June 2024 
Council Meeting, occurring on Wednesday, 
26 June 2024. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 26 June at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TAKE PART IN THE KERANG 
RECONCILIATION WALK 
The annual National Reconciliation Week 
Walk through the streets of Kerang will 
occur on Wednesday, 29 May. 
Festivities will begin at 9.30am with a flag 
raising ceremony outside the Kerang 
Council Building, before local leaders and 
residents walk to the Kerang Memorial 
Hall via Wellington, Fitzroy, Scoresby and 
Nolan streets. 
Celebrations will continue at the Kerang 
Memorial Hall from 10am, including a 
smoking ceremony, story time, a 
performance from Kinja and morning tea. 
 

 
2025 KINDERGARTEN 
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
Expressions of interest for Council’s three-
year-old kindergarten and Pre-Prep 
programs for 2025 are now open. 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/enrolments  

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Lifeguard – Kerang Exercise Pool – 

Casual (approximately 25-30 hours per 
week during school terms) 

• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Senior Civil Project Officer – Permanent 

full-time 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 5 JUNE 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
• Draft Public Street Lighting policy and 

procedure (feedback accepted up to 5pm 
Friday, 7 June) 

For more information and to have your say, 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay  
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PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Council’s services will be closed on Monday, 
10 June 2024 for the King’s Birthday public 
holiday. 
For after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call Council’s 
on-call service on 0409 022 920. 

 

 
GANNAWARRA FLOOD 
REFLECTIONS EXHIBITION 
The Gannawarra Flood Reflections Exhibition 
is currently touring throughout the 
Gannawarra. 
This free exhibition, featuring images captured 
during the 2022 floods, will be on display at 
Busy Bees of Murrabit Gift Shop and Visitor 
Centre, located at 14 Gonn Avenue, from 
10am-2pm Friday, 31 May and 9am-12.30pm 
on Saturday, 1 June. 
The exhibition will also be on display at the 
Cohuna Community Art Gallery throughout 
June. 
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